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The St. Johns River Water Management District is dedicated to the preservation and management of Florida’s precious water resources.  District activities include issuing permits of various water use activities, research, restoration and preservation; acquisition of lands for preservation of vital water resources, restoration, mapping, classification of wetlands, and public education programs.  With locations in Palatka, Jacksonville, Altamonte Springs, and Palm Bay staff members are responsible for managing ground and surface water supplies in all or part of 18 counties in northeast and east central Florida.





We are an equal opportunity employer offering salaries and excellent benefits to all applicants without regard to race, color, religion, sex, national origin, age, marital status or disability.  Anyone requiring reasonable accommodation as provided in the Americans with Disabilities Act, should call (386) 329-4446.  We offer a variety of employment opportunities to establish a rewarding career and professional growth and to provide service to the citizens of Florida.  To view these opportunities, visit our web site at sjrwmd.com.  Preference will be given to certain veterans and spouses of veterans as required by Florida Statute 295. DD Form 214/Proof of Marriage should be submitted to the Office of Human Resources, 4049 Reid Street, Post Office Box 1429, Palatka, FL  32178-1429.





The District’s Jobline is available 24 hours a day and may be accessed by dialing (386) 329-4111, or toll free at 1-877-384-3978.  Your application will receive careful consideration and, if selected for an interview, you will be contacted for an appointment.  Applicants are usually hired within the first quartile of the salary range.  





The St. Johns River Water Management District is a drug-free workplace.  Any offer of employment for a safety-sensitive position will be contingent upon a job applicant passing a drug screening.  Federal law requires that the District hire only U.S. citizens and lawfully authorized aliens who can provide documentation of their identity and employment eligibility.


























